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 …  MHAA® Strong and getting stronger  …  … leading the way as the FIRST and ONLY exclusive Miniature / Small Horse  
           Registry, proudly moving into our 35th year servicing the needs of Members around Australia and beyond !   …   …  
 
 
 

Dear Members,  
 
With a view to streamlining MHAA® Registrations, Upgrades and all other Registry work, Members will now be able to email their 
paperwork direct to our Registry Office, the Livestock & Business Centre (LBC).  
 

In line with current procedures, where possible, if there are any queries with regards paperwork, Members will be contacted and 
work will not be sent back unprocessed.   
 

Therefore, if you have any Registrations, Upgrades, Transfers, including photos, etc all you need do is to email all your paperwork 
direct to our Registry Office for processing.   
 

Email address for MHAA® Registry paperwork:     Karen Appleby     karen@lbcentre.com.au         
 

With regards to Upgrades and Transfers, you will still need to post the original Registration Certificate to the Registry Office, but all 
associated paperwork can be emailed.    
Kindly note that the processing of Upgrades and Transfers cannot be finalized until the Office have received the original 
Registration Certificate.    
 

Postal address for mailing paperwork:        MHAA® C/- LBC,   PO Box 431, Shellharbour City,  NSW  2529 
 

We are in the process of amending Forms to show the Registry Office email address and for your convenience we attach hereto an 
updated Work Order and Registration / Upgrade / Transfer Form.   
 

If Members have any specific queries, or require National Committee assistance, they can still email the admin@mhaa.com.au   
email address.  
 

If anyone has any queries, or requires clarification of any of the above, please do not hesitate to email National Committee at 
admin@mhaa.com.au.  
 
 
 

National Committee of Management 
Miniature Horse Association of Australia Inc  
 
 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. 
It is also subject to copyright. If you have received it in error, confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you must not disclose or use the information in it. 
Please notify the sender by return email and delete it from your system. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action in 
reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.    Any personal information in this email must be handled in 
accordance with the Privacy Act. 

mailto:karen@lbcentre.com.au
mailto:admin@mhaa.com.au
mailto:admin@mhaa.com.au

